Sabrina Robertson

From: Brittany Bassler <bbassler@nassauclerk.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 3:18 PM

To: Sabrina Robertson

Cc: Mitchell Keiter; John Crawford

Subject: ADA Advisory Committee

' CONTAINS EXTERNAL SENDER CONTENT: Do not open attachments unless you are expecting them-and frust the

sender.
= Technical Services

Good afternoon Sabrina,

I’'m reaching out regarding the ADA Advisory Committee and inquiring how our office (representing Clerk Crawford)
could possibly get appointed to the committee. He has designated me to represent the office and relay information on
his behalf.

I'd love for our office to get involved more as would Mr. Crawford. Please feel free to give me a call whenever is most
convenient for you so hopefully we can get on board with the Committee.

Sincerely,

Brﬁt’cawg A. Bassler

Public Information Specialist

Representing Nassau County Clerk of Courts and Comptroller,
John A. Crawford

76347 Veterans Way, Suite 456

Yulee, FL 32097

Direct (904) 548-4664

Fax (904) 548-4508

Email bbassler@nassaucierk.com
Website www.nassauclerk.com

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, please do
not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in writing.
Mission Statement: “We are Public Servants! Our every effort shall be dedicated to protecting and preserving the

Public Trust!”



